Looking toward the future with confidence, Mark Zeigler takes his place with his classmates.



Superintendent Maxie Watts, board President Gregg Treadwell, board member Ronnie Hawkins and Principal Steven O'Quinn stand to honor the Class of 1993 as they enter the auditorium for graduation.



Speakers Talk and Seniors Walk

day seniors had waited for all year. With memories, knowledge and diplomas in hand, 18 students turned their rings and tassels and

May 21, 1993, marked the entered the adult world ready to make their contributions. Sixteen graduates planned to go to college and two were undecided.

> Valedictorian Dustin Burrows and salutatorian Bill Mohler confer one last time before going in to address family, friends, administrators, and







